Macintosh Technical Notes [l

#83: System Heap Size Warning

See also: The Memory Manager
Written by: Jim Friedlander June 21, 1986
Updated: March 1, 1988

Earlier versions of this note pointed out that, due to varying system heap sizes,
the application heap does not always start at SCB00. The start of the application
heap has not been fixed for some time now; programs that depend on it never
work on the Macintosh SE or the Macintosh II.
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